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NEXT GENERATION PROJECT
February 2019 Governing Board UPDATE:

e The Draft Subsequent Environmental Impact Report is still in development with staff
and MERA Counsel reviewing the various chapters. Public release is anticipated in mid-
2019. Completion of the MERA Site Leasing and the Next Gen Project Customer Design
Review process with Motorola will follow the completion of the CEQA process later this
year.

e Maura Griffin has joined MERA as our Administrative Assistant for the Next Gen Project,
replacing Alex Anderson who left in December 2018.

e Beginning in March 2019, MERA will be advertising the Senior Homeowner Parcel Tax
Exemption for 2020. We will be issuing three media releases prior to the application due
date of 06/01/2019. This exemption must be applied for each year.

Our MERA team relies on the input and participation of all of our 25 member agencies!
Please be sure to share the above project update with others at your agency.

Questions? Contact Deputy Executive Officer for the Next Gen System David Jeffries at dave@jeffriespsc.com




